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From: Teri Bontrager <tbsbfb@hwy246.net>
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2024 11:16 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: Letter to the BOS - Public Comment-A-37
Attachments: 9-9-24 BOS ltem A-37.doc
Importance: High

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning,
Please see the attached letter to the SBC Board of Supervisors. Please distribute.

Thank You,

Teri Bowntrager

Executive Director

Santa Barbara County Farm Bureau
805/688-7479 — Office
805/698-0723 - Cell



Santa Barbara County Farm Bureau

Affiliated with the California Farm Bureau Federation and the American Farm Bureau Federation
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September 9, 2024

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
Attn: Honorable Steve Lavagnino, Chair
105 East Anapamu Street

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

RE: Public Comment ltem A-37
Dear Chairman Lavagnino and Members of the Board,

On behalf of the Santa Barbara County Farm Bureau (SBCFB) and its 330 farmer and
rancher members we are writing in support of COLAB's letter pertaining to Public
Comment Item A-37.

Agriculture is a vital part of our County’s economy and we ask that you consider the
future viability of agriculture and the contribution our agricultural community provides to
the world. We feel that the Supervisors owe it to every sector of Santa Barbara County’s
agricultural community to consider the impacts of this action on their ability to stay in
business and keep their employees on the payroll.

We look forward to being engaged in future discussions related to this or any agricultural
issues in the County.

Sincerely,
& Vi Ilorliogen
7

Teri Bontrager
Executive Director
Santa Barbara County Farm Bureau

180 Industrial Way * P.O. Box 1846 * Buellton, California 93427 * Telephone (805) 688-7479 * FAX (805) 688-0428



